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NOTICE 

Postponement of Election for the Zoological Society 

 

Dear Students, 

We wish to inform you that the election for the Zoological Society, initially scheduled for 
August 1, 2024, has been postponed.  

We will provide the updated schedule and further details once they are confirmed. Please 
continue to check the college website and notice board for the latest information. 

If you have already submitted your nomination or have any questions regarding the 
election, please contact Miss Chitramani Shrimali, Assistant Professor and Professor-in-Charge 
of the Zoological Society, or visit the Department of Zoology office during office hours. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation.                     
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